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Wyatt Hamilton 

193 Otis Bassett Rd. 

May 17 Lot 48 

 

John Keene Excavation no longer accept logs on Tuesday and Thursday so 
I would like to be able to bring the wood back to my house in order to not 
get back logged on jobs and split it for firewood. 
 
The wood will be cut on job sites prior to bringing back to the house. That 
way the only thing happening at my property will be splitting the wood, 
loading the split wood into a truck once it seasons and bringing it to 
customers homes. 
 
Firewood would be split on some rain days/snow days during the week 
Monday-Friday during the months of December-March between the 
hours of 8am-3:30pm.  
 
When I cannot get in to properties because of the rain or snow are the 
days when I would like to split firewood. 
 
I believe it is also important to note that I did split firewood at my house 
during the winter of 2021/2022. I did not know at the time I needed a 
Special Permit to due so. Of the wood I split and sold more than half of 
the wood was donated around the island. My wife works at the hospital 
with stroke, Parkinson’s, dementia, and TBI injury patients as she is a 
nuero PT. Seeing how a lot of her patients were in need of firewood to 
heat their homes for the winter I donated the wood to them. 




